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The Principal’s Corner 
 

It’s your principal Mr. Rattliffe. 
 
We have already made it through the first 
month of school and it is off to a great start.  
 
We are implementing a lot of new things to 
help our students continue to progress. 
 
Our open house is coming up and we want  
you to come see the progress that your 
students have already begun to make.  
 
I am looking forward to what this new  
year has to bring.   
 

Let’s Go Wildcats! 
 

Your Principal, Richard Rattliffe 
 

  
 
 
  

 

 
 
 

 

 

             PTO NEEDS YOU! 
               JOIN TODAY! 

 
                                 COMPLETE AND RETURN YOUR MEMBERSHIP FORM  

                              ALONG WITH YOUR $7 MEMBERSHIP FEE.  
                         NEXT MEETING SCHEDULED FOR  

                       THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2022 @ 5:30PM 

 
 

Westminster Elementary is a self-supporting 

school. To ensure our students are provided 
with all the instructional material and supplies 
needed. We organize fundraisers throughout 

the school year.  
 

Please support our school by supporting 
our fundraisers. 

 

 One of our continuous fundraisers will 
be concessions and is sold weekly, 

Wednesdays, Thursdays, & Fridays. 
 

 Our first fundraiser was a T-Shirt sale.   
 

 Our next scheduled fundraiser is World’s 

Finest Chocolate Candy Sale.  
 

Join the Parent Teacher Organization 
 

Your time and talent can be very valuable to 

the organization and the school. 
 

VOLUNTEERS! VOLUNTEERS! VOLUNTEERS! 

 
We are always in need of volunteers for 

activities and events. Please contact Mrs. 

Harris @ 225-927-2930 to sign up today! 
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Early Dismissal  
The district has implemented 

early dismissal dates. 
Elementary dismissal time is 

12:45 p.m., Please find listed 1st 
semester early release dates.  

September 21st 
October 19th 

December 14-16 
 
 

 

Donations  
We are asking for donations for 

our Trunk or Treat event 
scheduled for October 31st. 
Also, if you are interested in 
participating, by decorating 
your trunk and providing 

goodies please contact Mrs. 
Harris.  

 
Scholastic Book Fair 

Our book fair is scheduled for 
September 19th -23rd. additional 
information will be forthcoming 

soon. Please con    
 
 

Extended Day Program 
Need to get your child to school 
earlier than 8:00 a.m. or need a 
little more time to pick them up 

in the evening? Westminster 
has a before and aftercare 

program. Please contact the 
school for an enrollment packet 

and/or pricing. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  
 
 

Please help us ensure 
that our students get all 
of the instructional time 

provided to them.  

 
 

 The school day begins at 
8:00 a.m., students are not 
to be dropped off before 
this time unless they attend 
our before care program. 

 
 Morning carpool ends at 

8:30 a.m. Please make sure 
your student arrives by this 
time. If your student is late 
you must bring them inside 
to check in. 

 
 Early release is 2:45 p.m., 

please arrive prior to this 
time in order to not disrupt 
instruction and/or dismissal. 

 
 Carpool ends at 3:40 p.m. 

daily. All students should be 
picked up by this time. Any 
student not picked up by 
this time will be sent to our 
extended day program and 
assessed a $12 drop off fee 
per student. Habitual 
students will be reported to 
CWA. 
 

 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

Let’s Congratulate our Staff 

and Students of the month! 

 

August 
Teacher- Latricia House 

Staff- Melissa Ellis 
 

Students 
Pre-K –Aaliyah Barnes 
Kindergarten-  Samuel Ellis 
1st Grade – Hontas Kennedy 
2nd- Grade – Jase Paul  
3rd- Grade –  Darryl Hawkins 
4th Grade – Yaretzi Garcia-Juan 

5th - Grade – Chloe Valyan 
 
 

Students of the month will 
receive a certificate and lunch 

with the principal. 
 

The luncheon will be held on 
Wednesday, September 14th @ 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all 

of our students for 

being star students.  

 
 


